
April 16, 1974 

Mr. Philip H. Schmuck 

Colorado Division of ;'Planning 

1575 Sherman Street 

Denver, Colorado 	80203 

Dear Phil: 

Attached is a copy of an agreement and proposed work program 

for the master sanitation plan for the Grand Valley 

(Mesa County) area. I understand you need this in order 

for your office to draw up a contract for the grant money. 

The total cost of the project is $30,000.00 and Mesa County 

will make up the difference between the grant and the total' 

project cost. 

Should you desire additional information please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

John P. Halligan 

Executive Director 

Enclosure 

cc: Ted Ford 

JPH:bd 
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